									September 7, 2021
Dear CCS Middle School parents:
	Welcome to another school year at Centreville Community School!! We are very excited to have your child on our team this year (most of them for a second time.)  This is going to be another interesting year, with some restrictions lifted or eased and others still in place. Our first priority is your child’s safety and wellbeing, along with the best educational experience we can provide. We appreciate your support as we work together toward our goals. 
	Mrs. Hitchcock and Ms. Foster will be sending home book orders each month. Please read the letter from Scholastic about how they will work this year. It is all online again this year, with no money or order forms coming to the school at all, and books will be shipped directly to your address. Less contact all around. 
	The Middle School Team will be sending home a newsletter each month via e-mail with important dates and information pertaining to our classes.  It will also be available on the school website. You can reach us at the school at 276-4000.  Please remember to fill out, sign and return all the information sheets that your child brought home this week as soon as possible.  These are vital to us to keep your child safe and give them the education they deserve.  
Please provide the e-mail address you would like us to use for communication with you regarding school information, as well as whose e-mail it is.
_______________________________________________________________

IMPORTANT DATES TO REMEMBER:
Friday, Sept. 24 – Terry Fox Walk in the afternoon. More info to come.
Thursday, Sept. 30 – Orange Shirt Day
If you ever have any questions or concerns, please either call the school and leave a message for us or write a note in your child’s agenda.  We will check them every morning for bus notes and whatever else may be in there. We would really appreciate it if you could check the agenda in the evening, if possible, in case there is a message for you.  We look forward to working with you and your child this year.  
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